
 
 

Date: 7th September, 2022 

 

To 

BSE Limited 

P. J. Towers, Dalal Street,  

Mumbai-400001.  

Script Code – 534674  

 

 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, 

Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 

Mumbai – 400051 

Symbol - DUCON 

 

SUB: Withdrawing the Plan of Spin off of Non-Core Business to New  Separate Wholly 

Owned Subsidiary Company in India. 

 

Further to our letter dated 22nd March, 2022, the Board at its meeting held on Tuesday, 7th 

September, 2022 has decided to withdraw the plan of Spin off of Non-Core Business to New 

Separate Wholly owned Subsidiary in India. 

 

Kindly take the same on your records 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

For Ducon Infratechnologies Limited 

 

 
Darshit Parikh 

Company Secretary 

 

Place: Thane 

 


